
 

 

What is happening in Groblersdal, Sekhukhune District?  
    
The PSA will undertake orientation of shop stewards in Groblersdal on 24 June 2021 and launch the 

Groblersdal Intersectoral Committee on 25 June 2021 as part of ensuring integration and cross-pollination 

of ideas in the structures across Modimolle. The starting time will be 09:00 on both daysand COVID-19 

regulations will apply. The session will include shop stewards from nearby institutions/areas such as 

Tompi Seleka College of Agriculture, Matlala Hospital and Marble Hall Department of Agriculture.  

 

As part of the strategy to improve service to members and enhance communication with members, the 

PSA will be establishing Intersectoral Committees in major centres in Limpopo. The idea is to ensure 

ease of communication amongst structures and synchronising of Union programmes hence attendance is 

critical.  

 

All shop stewards are therefore reminded to confirm their attendance with Kate Mamabolo at 

kate.mamabolo@psa.co.za or send Whatsapp on 082 880 8957.  
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